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12th June 2025 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

GCSE & A Level Examinations 

The GCSE and A level examinations continue at PCS.  I would like to personally thank all pupils and staff for 

their continued hard work throughout this examination period.  I include details and arrangements for the 

GCSE and A Level Results Days in August 2025 here: Results Day ARRANGEMENTS 2025   

School Production – ‘Joseph and the Amazing Technicolor Dreamcoat’ 

As advertised, our school production is taking place on the school site between Wednesday 2nd and 

Saturday 5th July.  To book tickets, please follow this link: Joseph and the Amazing Technicolor Dreamcoat | 

Eventbrite or use the QR code below.  

 

School Site 

Our new changing room facilities for the swimming pool are now complete and ready to use.  New external 

doors will be installed during the summer holiday, and I am pleased that both our pupils and the local 

community will benefit from this refurbishment work.  
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As previously shared, work will begin on the Sports Hall at the start of the summer holidays.  Planning is 

underway to start this work the week after the school show.  This project will involve a significant 

refurbishment / part rebuild to the exterior fabric of the building.  I will provide a further update about all 

site / premises work in September.  I am really pleased that our facilities are being improved for our pupils, 

the staff and the community. 

I will write again before the end of term with details about the end of this year and to provide details about 

the start of 2025-2026, forthcoming INSET days and general arrangements. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Best wishes, 

Mike Stephens 

M Stephens 

Headteacher 

 

 


